Mr. Theodore D. Benjamin Regents Educational Television Project 220 East 42d Street New York 17, New York

Dear Ted

As I haven't heard from you since the show I thought I'd inquire about the status of the kinescope on our program. Last week I obtained a record of the show from some New Jersey Company, but all here are most anxious to see the kinescope. We have several uses in mind for this and would like to receive it as soon as possible. I thoroughly enjoyed doing the program and hope you have had some favorable feedback.

The book, "Human Factors in Jet and Space Travel," was released last month and I'm quite pleased with it.

Sincere personal regards.

CHARLES A. BERRY
Lt Colonel, USAF, MC
Aerospace Medicine Division
Office of the Surgeon General